
Tuggerah Public School

1 Pacific Hwy
Tuggerah, NSW 2259

Ph: 02 4352 1116
Fax: 02 4351 2827

Email: tuggerah-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

25 Oct 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 6 Farewell

The Class of 2024 is about to graduate from Tuggerah Public School! A highlight for our Year 6 students is attending the
farewell graduation dinner, which will celebrate the special moments students have experienced during their time at the
school. Students will receive a separate invitation to the farewell however, this note provides details regarding dates and
pricing for the night.

Date:  Tuesday 17th December, 2024

Arrive: 5.45pm sharp. Dinner at 6.00pm.

Pick up: Year 6 parents are invited to attend the presentation ceremony at 8.00pm. The night should conclude at
approximately 8.30pm.

Please note: Doors will not open to parents until 8.00pm.

Venue:  The Entrance Leagues Club, Bateau Bay

Transport arrangements: Own arrangements via private transport.
If you are unable to transport your own child please try to arrange car-pooling with your child's friends who may be
attending.

Cost: $26.00 per student. The cost of the evening has been subsidised thanks to Tuggerah Public School and the
fundraising efforts of Year 6 students. The cost of $26.00 covers dinner, cake, decorations and room hire. The School
Photographer has generously donated yearbooks for all students.

Permission Note/Payment due no later than:  Friday 6th December, 2024

Clothing:  Smart casual

Food: Food requirements will be submitted in the coming weeks via Google Form responses.

Additional:
In the event of injury, no personal injury insurance cover is provided by the NSW Department of Education for students in
relation to school sporting activities, physical education lessons or any other school activity. The Department's public
liability cover is fault-based and limited to breaches by the Department of its duty of care to students that may result in
claims for compensation. The NSW Supplementary Sporting Injury Benefits Scheme, funded by the NSW Government,
provides limited cover for serious injury resulting in the permanent loss of a prescribed faculty or the loss of use of certain
prescribed parts of the body. The Supplementary Scheme does not cover medical costs or dental costs. Further
information can be obtained from https://www.icare.nsw.gov.au/injured-or-ill-people/sporting-injuries/payments/#gref

Janine Turner                                                                      Sharlene Percival
Activity Organiser                                                                Principal
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Return permission slip to the office and pay by Friday 6th December, 2024

I give / do not give permission for _________________________________ of class ___________________ to attend
the Year 6 Farewell at The Entrance Leagues Club, Bateau Bay on Tuesday 17th December, 2020 at a cost of $26.00. I
understand the transport arrangements for this activity are own arrangements via parent/carer private transport.

 • I acknowledge that my child will receive first aid or medical care during the event if required. The NSW Ambulance
Schools and Group Cover Scheme 2024 (ASGCS) is an insurance policy that provides coverage for emergency
ambulance services to NSW public school students attending approved, fully supervised school activities.
 • I acknowledge my child has no medical condition or injury that places them at risk by participating in this event.
 • I can confirm that I understand that, in the event of injury, no personal injury insurance cover is provided by the NSW
Department of Education for students in relation to school sporting activities, physical education lessons or any other
school activity.

Signed (parent/carer):______________________________________ Date:_____________

Parent's daytime contact no.:__________________________

Please list any medical issues we need to be aware of in relation to this activity:

_______________________________________________________________________

To make a payment, simply log in to Sentral for Parents Portal App and follow the prompts.
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